
W e  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  T o  a s s i s t  y o u :  

Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 

    Wednesday 7:30am-1pm 

  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 447-4406 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 

    cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez:    principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Brianne Maxwell:  bookkeeperbrianne@holytrinityhawks.com  

  Tuesday & Thursday 7 :30am -3:30pm 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Parochial League Website: 

  leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

We will be having Mass Tuesday at 9am in the church.  Students are to be in dress uniform 
(pants, no shorts) with white polos. 

1) "A Message from Mrs. Marentez” 
 Link: Mrs. Marentez's Message Oct 15.pdf  
 PDF: electronically attached 
2) "Covid-19 Resources from SD HHSA" 
 Link:  Covid-19 Resources HHSA Oct 15.pdf
 PDF: electronically attached 

Monday Morning Assembly  
(8am) presented by Kindergarten.   

Picture re-take day is Tuesday,  October 19.  If you were unhappy with 

your photos, you will need to return the packet in order to re-take and 

honor your previous order. 

If your student was absent on the original day OR if your student did not 

wear proper uniform, photos will need to be retaken.  As this is a Mass 

day, students will be in dress uniform.    

If you have a preschooler that missed the original picture day, this is 

  your opportunity to take pictures.   

Online prepayment is appreciated.  Direct ALL inquiries to Pictures With Class at pictureswithclass.com.  

PRESCHOOL CONFERENCES 

October 20 & 21 

End of the week 

Thursday, October 21 

2:40 pm 

Tuesday, October 19 

Each year the Diocese of San Diego asks our parents to participate in a questionnaire 

from the Office for Schools.  Please do so using this link:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScq7FsSDMR6YLTBMxQBFt3bsIR2E1sGQAfBu6xxKWffEjZWmA/viewform  

file:///G:/NEWSLETTERS/2021-2022/October/Mrs.%20Marentez's%20Message%20Oct%2015.pdf
file:///G:/NEWSLETTERS/2021-2022/October/Covid-19%20Resources%20HHSA%20Oct%2015.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScq7FsSDMR6YLTBMxQBFt3bsIR2E1sGQAfBu6xxKWffEjZWmA/viewform


 

Fall Festival Pre-Order Form (HC) 
Red Ribbon Week Info– back to back with 

Halloween costumes guidelines (HC & E) 
Vaccine Update (HC & E) 

in today’s parent envelope 

 

Please keep the following  
people in your prayers: 
 Aaron Angulo 
 Joan Darwell 
 Nathan Occiano 
 Nena Occiano 
 Barry Short 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT 

parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  

For those we pray for in the silence of our 
hearts 

Clinton H., October 17 
Mrs. Furois, October 19 
Savannah J., October 20 

 
(Birthdays are posted weekly.) 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool: Clinton H. 
Kinder: Penelope N. 
First: Kennedy R. 
Second: Tyler T. 
Third: Mollie C. 
Fourth: Larissa I. 
Fifth: Leo T. 
Sixth: Mae T. 
Seventh: Dustin F. 
Eighth: Antonella G. 
 
These students received a non-uniform free 
dress coupon.  These coupons are not to be 
used on Mass days. 

holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

@holytrinityhawks 
@hthawkssd 

Please keep the Mabalot Family in your 
prayers.  They recently lost their uncle, 
George Martinez.  

Contact an eighth grader 
if you would like to order 
your Christmas greenery 
through this fundraiser.  
Quality Items available! 



Interested in helping out at this year’s event!  Please use this sign-up genius 

link :  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A49A4A62DA7F58-holy6 

 

 

 

Enclosed in this week’s parent envelope, you 

will find the pre-order form for wristbands, 

food, and fun!  Please note special 

instructions and deadlines.  Cash, check, 

Venmo accepted. 

We bid farewell to  

Mrs. Gallardo as she 

begins her maternity 

leave.  We welcome  

Ms. Melissa Jarvis to 

our staff as our long-

term substitute! See the flyer in today’s parent envelope for the 
week’s themes. 

RED RIBBON WEEK OCTOBER 25-29 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A49A4A62DA7F58-holy6
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A49A4A62DA7F58-holy6

